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Chilldyne Rack Scale System, CF-CDU15  
End of Life cycle (EOL) Notice 
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This letter is to inform you that Chilldyne plans to execute an End of Life cycle (EOL) process for 
the CF-CDU15, Chilldyne Rack Scale System.  We have decided to discontinue this product in order 
to provide you with more advanced products that may fit your needs and the growing demand for 
liquid cooling. 

We appreciate your use of the system, and to alleviate any inconvenience you may have we are 
offering a last-time purchase. Please contact our VP of sales, contact information below, to proceed 
with this order.  All purchase orders must be received by October 11th, 2024. For those who 
currently have systems, we will continue to offer support according to the warranty period, 1 year 
from delivery. We sincerely appreciate your use of the CF-CDU15 and we ask your understanding 
of any inconvenience this may have caused.  

Please contact David Shepard with any questions or concerns, or if you would like to proceed with 
an order.  

David Shepard 
Vice President, Sales   
619.980.2644  Cell 
david.shepard@chilldyne.com 
 

 

 

 

 


